

## SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

December 8 - 15, 1972

PHYSICIAN WANTED: The Albert Lea Clinic, P.A. is seeking two physicians at this time. They are particularly interested in general practitioners or family practice specialists. They are interested in a pediatrician or an internist, but especially in men in general practice. After initial exchange of data and conversations, the Albert Lea Clinic would be willing to have the applicants at their expense, visit the Clinic and staff, and see if a mutual agreement could be worked out. Age is of great importance and they prefer a person in the very late 20's or early 30's if at all possible. For additional information contact Mr. B.J. Boss, Clinic Administrator, Albert Lea Clinic, P.A., 1602 Fountain Street, Albert Lea, Minnesota 56007.

SEMINAR: Dr. Norton B. Gilula, Helen Hay Whitney Fellow from the Department of Cell Biology at Pockefeller University, will speak on "Cell Junction Diversity" on Monday, December 11, 1972 at 4:00 P.M. in room 262 Bell Building. Coffee will be served at 3:30 P.M. in room 264 Bell Building.